
The New Zealand Curriculum and Education for Enterprise: 
Key Actions for Change 
Key Actions What needs to happen in our school 
Schools need to explore what they currently do 
and evaluate if it is meeting the needs of learners. 

 

Schools need to look at structures and systems 
currently in place and how they can change/alter 
these to fit with the needs of students.  

 

Schools need to adopt a risk taking and flexible 
approach to curriculum delivery.  

 

Schools need to provide professional 
development for staff on E4E pedagogy.  

 

Schools really need to examine how the 
enterprising attributes/key competencies currently 
‘fit’ in what they do, how they can ‘measure’ 
against them and how students can take 
ownership of tracking their own personal 
development.  

 

Schools need to re-address their vision, purpose 
and values to see how they align with the new 
direction in education.  

 

There needs to be a change in student/ teacher 
relationships, with students actively making 
decisions about their own learning. 

 

School timetables are designed to support 
learning experiences, not be barriers to them. 

 

Schools need to focus their curriculum in order to 
meet the needs of the students in their particular 
school. 
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